
Week of: 2-7-2020 

A Peek at Our Week: 
 

 
 This week we introduced the 

names of the planets and learned 

their order from the sun. We will 

continue this next week and finish 

up our unit on the solar system.  

We have finished up our 

geography study of  Antarctica 

and will introduce South America 

next. We will be learning about the 

rainforest, animals, and landmarks 

of the continent.  
 
 

We have really been focused on 

number sense and addition of 4-

digit numbers. Some students are 

learning to carry over up to the 
thousands place.  

 
 

 As a class, we are continuing 

to work on learning all of the 

basic  shapes including heart, 

star, and some of the 

polygons like pentagon, 

hexagon, and octagon.  

With St. Valentine’s Day 

approaching, we are learning 

a little about the saint and his 

work on Earth of protecting 

marriages. He was a priest 

and lived out his final days in 

jail. 

 
 

 

 

 Valentine’s Day celebration will 

occur Friday. Please refer to the 

info sent out via remind. We 

have everything we need at this 
point, thank you. 

 

 

 

Wed. 2/12 – PTS mtg. 6:30 

 

Mon. 2/17 – NO SCHOOL 

 

Wed. 2/19 – Spaghetti lunch 

 

Coming UP: 

Teacher’s Note 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At every drop-off/pick-up we are 

required by state regs. to get a 

parent signature. I will do my best to 

make this as convenient as possible 

so please bare with us as we figure 

out the easiest solution during these 

transition times.  

Additionally, as required by state 

regs. we will be offering milk at lunch. 

Please continue to send a drink as 

usual. Also, please be diligent in 

providing your child a healthy, 

balanced lunch including a fruit, veg, 

protein,  and grain. Many thanks for 

understanding that we are doing the 

best to abide by state requirements 

while also operating under the 

parameters of our private school.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6 


